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Potential Cabinet room issues 

Hi  

As discussed, following on from the function on Monday night, we understand that a small round marble table is 

missing. The cleaners went into the area on Tuesday morning and undertook a major clean-up of the area. No 

additional costs were incurred as a result of this clean-up. It is understood that the table may have been damaged 

by a person standing or dancing upon it. Anecdotally we have been advised that pieces of the table top were 

present on the floor Tuesday morning and more pieces have since been seen in Ministerial offices. As the table in 

question forms part of the status A and B furniture collection it is essential that this item is accounted for, and 

properly written off if it has been damaged beyond repair. Staff from my Branch have not been granted access to 

this area to determine the validity of the reports of damage to the table. 

I will advise you if we hear any further information. 

John Ryan 

Assistant Sec re ta ry 

Asset Development and Maintenance Branch 

Department of Parliamentary Services 
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